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It is good to see that the Covid-19 numbers in school and locally are dropping again.  We have 
continued to be in touch with the local public health team this week who have advised that we 
maintain our current measures until half-term.  We hope that after the break, assuming numbers 
have continued to fall, we can then go back to whole school activities.  Thank you again to parents 
who have kept children at home when they have been ill (whether this is Covid-19 related or the 
normal coughs and colds that go around).  We have also had a number of staff fall ill over the last two 
weeks that has meant we have also had to support each other more than normal in school. 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
A reminder that the meetings are taking place remotely next Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please see 
the letter sent out last week for information. 
 
Training Day – 22nd October 
As previously published the school is closed for a teacher training day next Friday. 
 
Eden Camp 
Last week the children in Y5/6 visited Eden Camp museum as part of their Imaginative Learning 
Project. We had some great feedback about the children and they certainly enjoyed the day. 
"We all loved our visit to Eden Camp! It really helped us with our learning about World War Two and 
gave us the opportunity to see what life was like back then. We really enjoyed the Blitz hut and 
seeing all of the vehicles used during the war!" Emilia (Y6) 
 
Sporting Success! 
Cross Country 
Some of the children represented the school at Cross Country last week. They all ran fantastically 
well!  We managed to secure at least two medals in every year group!  Whether or not a medal was 
won though, all the children should be extremely proud of their performance. 
 

  
 
Football 
The Year 5&6 boys did brilliantly at their football competition this week, even winning GOLD! They 
thoroughly enjoyed playing against the four other teams and showed exemplary behaviour and team 
spirit throughout. We are very proud of them! 
 



 
 
Summer Reading Challenge 2021 
We have received over forty certificates from the library for children who completed the Wild World 
Heroes reading challenge.  These were handed out as part of our virtual celebration assembly today.  
Congratulations to everyone who took part and we hope you continue to enjoy reading! 
 
Children in Need 
Friday 19th November is Children in Need day. Our theme this year will be to 'wear something 
yellow'. Children can come in non-uniform; however, we ask that part of their outfit (no matter how 
small) includes yellow for Pudsey Bear. To help raise vital funds for this great cause, this year we will 
continue to collect donations via our JustGiving page. Here is the link:  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/romanby-primary-cin 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Love Science 
LoveScience Bedale is running a spooky science workshop during the October half term in 
Northallerton (details below) aimed at primary school children. These workshops are already a sell 
out hit in Bedale, and I'm sure the local children in Northallerton would love the workshop too.   
 
DATE: Tuesday 26th October   
TIME: 10am-12pm  
AGE 5-11  
VENUE: The new Scout and Guide hut Northallerton  
COST: £14.00  
TO BOOK: Email emma@lovescience.co.uk  
More information can be found on our facebook page LoveScience Bedale and surrounding arears. 
 
Stars of the Week  
Every Friday we have a special celebration assembly when staff give out awards that link to our 
“Secrets of Success”. Congratulations to the following children who received the ‘’Star of the Week’’ 
award in our last two celebration assemblies: 
  

Mrs. Allen’s class James, Rosie, Ethan, Gracie 

Mrs. Hugill’s class Toby, Finnegan, Darcy, Nirmol 

Miss. Hillary’s class Noah, Oliver, Elliot, Aoife 

Mrs. Week’s and  
Mrs. Crocker’s class 

Maisie, Amelia-Rose, Eliza, Daniel 
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Miss Lewis’ class Isla, River, Isabelle, Emilie 

Miss Payne’s class Maxim, Darcie, Summer, Tom, Eva 

Mrs. Bradnam’s and  
Mrs. Everitt’s class 

Nathan, Emilia, Edward, Lola 

Mrs. Seal’s class Molly, Willow, Aiden, Willow 

Mrs. Howe’s and  
Mrs. Mayhew’s class 

Logan, Aloka, Ava, Zack 

Mrs. Clarke’s class Laila, Avleen, Eleanor, India 

 
Team Point Scores 

Team Total this school year 

Blue Sharks 471 

Green Geckos 386 

Red Dragons  416 

Yellow Lions 384 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               
RRSA:  Article 28 – We have the right to a good quality education. 

 
If you would like this information in another language or format please let us know. 

 

Secrets of Success 

We all follow three simple rules 

We have the right to be treated with respect 
We have the right to learn 

We have the right to be safe 


